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REMINDERS: 

 
Non-notified 

absences will incur a 
fee.  

Children must have a 
hat to play outside! 

 
 

What’s been happening… 

Greetings from the OSH Club! 🌍 

 

 
Fortnightly Recap: 

The last two weeks at OSHClub have been a whirlwind of adventure! 

As it is footy finals season, we have enjoyed AFL themed activities in support of 
the children’s favourite teams! From AFL treasure hunts to “the biggest kick”, the 
students have showcased their competitive side. We have even had some 
winners for the best mark and handball. We also enjoyed making our own 
medals and trophies out of air-dry clay! 

This week we got involved in some interactive activities such as playing with 
kinetic sand, enjoying challenging puzzles, and designing our own treasure 
hunt around the OSHClub classroom. 

Students at OSHClub have been aware of their own health and development by 
being active outside. Octopus has been a fan favourite this week with even the 
educators joining in on the fun!  

Breakfast Club & snack squad: 

At Boronia Heights OSHClub, our students have enjoyed baking sweet treats 
such as Oreo cupcakes and pancakes. With delicious savoury options like 
avocado on toast and croissants with ham and cheese, there is always a 
variety for the kids to enjoy. 

Spring holidays: 

We hope everyone has had a wonderful term 3 and enjoys their break before 
term 4 begins. Just a reminder for those wanting to book in for school holidays 
at OSHClub, our holiday program is available on our website and the parent 
portal.  
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Holiday Program🌟 

  

 

Next week school holidays begin and these holidays we are all about the imagination! Have a look below at the 
program and be sure to book in for a fun filled holidays! 

We have two incursions, Sports clinic on the 24th of September and Superhero nerf wars on the 1st of October.  

We have one excursion to Chesterfield Farm on Wednesday 2nd of October  

Spring holidays 2024: Monday 23rd of September- October 4th of October (Public holiday: Friday 27th of September- 
service closed). Holiday program Is now available on our website and the parent portal.  
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            Layne 
           Assistant Coordinator 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Paige 
Regional Manager 

Erin 
Educator 

Cassie 
Coordinator  

 
Pupil Free day 

 

September 11th was our Aqua Adventures themed pupil free 
day where the students enjoyed a range of activities that 
have broadened their skills.  

We started off with a dragon foam science experiment 
involving vinegar, baking soda and food colouring. We had 
a “flying fish” competition, where the students designed 
their own fish from sponge materials. Painting and 
designing their own seashells/ clams were a class favourite.  

The students at Boronia Heights OSHClub learnt the value of 
taking care of their physical health and wellbeing with 
many outdoor activities. A giant group game of octopus 
really fit the theme of the aqua adventure day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 OSH Club Team 🌎 Meet our staff  

 


